
 

 

 

                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                                    1st April 2020 

PUBLIC NOTICE: CLOSURE OF THE COMPETITION AND CONSUMER 
AUTHORITY OVER THE CORONA VIRUS LOCKDOWN 
 
In view of the State of Public Emergency declared by His Excellency the 

President of the Republic of Botswana with effect from 2nd April 2020, all 

Competition and Consumer Authority offices will be closed.  

 

Since the country will be on lockdown, all CCA services will be suspended. 

 

However, consumers can still interact with the CCA through virtual platforms 

such as the website, email and social media as follows: 

Website: www.competitionauthority.co.bw 

Email: info@competitionauthority.co.bw 

Facebook: Competition & Consumer Authority - Botswana 

In case of any emergencies the CCA can be reached through the following 

numbers: 71900900/ 72176175. 

 

http://www.competitionauthority.co.bw/

